Councillor Michael Barnacle

From: Brian Stanford

Sent: 12 August 2015 10:47

To: Councillor Michael Barnacle; Councillor Dave Cuthbert; Councillor Joe Giacopazzi;

Councillor William Robertson

Cc: Nick Brian
Subject: Crook Moss

Dear Councillor

Apologies for the delay in giving you an update about Crook Moss. I was on leave on Monday and out of the office yesterday. However, in the interim, Eddie Jordan has yesterday served a Temporary Stop Notice requiring any further development at the "paddock" site to cease and also a Notice under s.272 to obtain the information necessary to serve a competent Enforcement Notice to remove the unauthorised development.

I have asked Eddie to produce a more detailed briefing note which I will forward to you.

Regards

Brian

Brian Stanford
Team Leader (Householder Applications, Enforcement & Technical Support)
Development Management
Planning & Development
Perth & Kinross Council
Pullar House
35 Kinnoull Street
Perth PH1 5GD

Phone: 01738 475356 Fax 01738 475310

Email BTStanford@pkc.gov.uk

Web www.pkc.gov.uk

Please do not print this email unless you really have to





